
Unexpired Seat in NEAC District 3 - 
 
There is an opening for an unexpired seat for NEAC District Three Commissioner. Anyone interested 
in the seat must live (rent or own) within the District namely the South Side of Broad Street, the 
North side of I-70, the West side of Wilson, and the east side of I/71 and be a minimum of sixteen 
years of age. 
 
Interested parties need to adhere to the following procedure: 
 
1. Complete and turn in a cover letter to include full name, address, phone number, and the specific 
statement indicating the desire to fill the unexpired seat in District III. A general statement of wanting 
to be on the Near East Area Commission will not be accepted. 
 
2.  Complete and turn in a resume. The resume need not be as detailed as a work-related resume 
but should contain enough to support some interest in the position. Financial information such as 
salary, pay grade etc. should not be included. 
 
3.  Turn in the completed cover letter and attached resume at the front desk of the Central 
Community House 1150 E. Main Street from Wednesday, February 20, 2019 through Wednesday, 
March 13, 2019 (Monday - Friday only) between the hours of 9 A.M. to 4 P.M. If the hours are not 
conducive to your schedule, a designated party may turn in the  letter and resume for you. 
 
4.  Your cover letter and resume will be vetted at the NEAC General Business meeting to be held on 
Thursday, March 14, 2019, at 6;30 P.M at the 12th Precinct, 950 E. Main Street. The letters and 
resumes that are deemed appropriate (those that adhere to instructions 1 through 3) will be voted on 
by the currently serving commissioners. Applicants must be present to be considered for a vote. 
 
Should you have any questions, you may reach Commissioner Annie Womack at awd44@aol.com 
or 614-531-2700. 
 
 
 


